

SEBASTOPOL POLICE DEPARTMENT

6850 Laguna Park Way, Sebastopol, CA 95472

Telephone: (707) 829-4400 • Fax: (707) 829-0967 • City Hall: (707) 823-1153

Jeffrey D. Weaver Chief of Police

July 1, 2004

Buzzy Martin 682 S. Main Street Sebastopol, CA 95472

Dear Mr. Martin,

I wanted to take the time to acknowledge and thank you for your recent participation in the Crime Prevention Summit at the Sebastopol Library Forum Room. Your presence and insightful commentary showed this community what the efforts of one person can accomplish.

Your open and honest dialog provided the audience with a good perspective on the subtle increase in gang activity we have been experiencing in the last couple of years. I believe your comments and suggestions were well received and will hopefully go a long way in educating the citizens of our community to the very real threat of allowing this type of activity to take hold.

We have depended upon your volunteer work in the area of grafitti removal to help the Sebastopol Police Department in attempting to control the increase in gang activity in our town. To that end I wanted to let you know that your dedication to this cause does not go unnoticed. Your spirit of volunteerism is a model for others in this community.

Sincerely

Chief Jeffrey Weaver

JDW:lc